
West Bend Kettle Trailblazers

January 5, 2022

Cork and Barrel

President-Pat Groth

Meeting called to order at 7:05.

Welcome to the club William Meyer!

Secretary report was accepted by Becca and John.

● The Treasurer’s Report-

▪ The current balance of the bank account is $12,738.58.

▪ We still need to deposit our winnings of $1,300 from the parades.

▪ The Treasurer's Report was accepted by Harley and Bob.

Old Business-

o Trails-

▪ Reroute- We rerouted the trail by Mark Wilkens on Highway M. We moved a lot

of trees and we are avoiding a lot of water. Thank you to all the volunteers for

your hard work.

▪ Bridge- Everything went great! Thank you to everyone who helped.

▪ Trails- All are in! Now we just need some snow!

▪ Groomer- The groomer is all ready. The new lightbar and GPS are in and ready to

go.

o Maps- The boxes and maps are all distributed.

o Billing- All billing is to go to Travis Prindl please message him with time, equipment, and

number of people. Contact him at travisprindl@gmail.com

o Fundraising- We have tickets to sell. Please hand in completed tickets with money.

Contact Tiff for more.

o Logo wear- We have some logo wear and can koozies! Call or email Tiff if you want

some. We are starting to get limited on sizes so let me know before they are gone!

o Landowners- April 8, 2022



▪ This year is our 50th Anniversary. One idea is to possibly invite old club members

and have a slide show.

▪ Start to get raffle prizes together. Please include who donated the prizes. This

year we will label everything that was donated.

o Club Trip-

▪ Some reservations were made for this year’s club trip.

● Mass City, Michigan is on February 18-20. There is no room rate, it is $40

a night per person. On Friday we will have a guided tour to see the

sights in the area. Get your Michigan passes!

o If you want to join you need to let Pat Groth know. The hotel is

booking up fast.

▪ Mass City- (715)292-4545

● Carter Casino on January 20-23.

● New Business-

o Christmas Parade-

▪ In West Bend, we won 1st!

▪ Kewaskum is on December 5th and we did not place.

▪ Adell is on December 11th we won 1st and won $1000.

o Ice Races- They are cancelled. The motorcycle club has outgrown Wallace Lake.

o Snowmobile Safety- People need to learn to teach the class, otherwise we will no longer

have it.

o Bowl-a-thon- The Bowl-a-thon is on March 5th. If you would like to play we are getting 2

lanes as usual. If you don’t want to play feel free to stop out and support a great cause.

There are a bunch of raffle prizes to win!

o County Report-

▪ Trails are closed.

▪ New maps are delayed because of a paper shortage.

▪ The supplemental money was approved by the County. We hope to be receiving

$3,600. It is undetermined on when it will arrive.



The next meeting will be held on February 2, 2022  at 6:30 pm at Cork n’ Barrel.


